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Great Lakes Association of Child Life Professionals

SGLACLP

Dear GLACLP Community,

The GLACLP and Dayton Children’s Hospital planning committee
regret to inform you that we are postponing our upcoming Student
Symposium and Educator’s Meeting scheduled for March 22-23,
2024. Despite our best efforts and enthusiasm for hosting this event,
we unfortunately did not receive the number of registrations
necessary to responsibly proceed at this time.

We understand that this news may be disappointing, especially to
those who were looking forward to participating. Please know that
this decision was not made lightly, and we hope to be able to
reschedule or offer the content for this event in a different way within
the year.

Overall, we have noticed a trend in this year's participation being at
an all time low, including:
e Free live webinar in February
Sunshine Surprise
Mentor-Mentee Program
Student Scholarships
Ask an Expert Student Webinar Series (new this year)

We would greatly appreciate your participation in a brief survey so
that we can learn about barriers to participating in events and other
opportunities that are provided. Click here for the short survey.

Any professionals or students who have registered thus far will
receive a refund in full for the Student Symposium and Educator’s
Meeting. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the
postponement, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at
events.glaclp@gmail.com.

Thank you for your understanding,
GLACLP Executive Board
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